
September 21, 2022 

Dear Families, 

Re: Canada-Wide Early Learning and Child Care Plan – Signed Agreement 

I am pleased to share that Family Day has signed a purchase of service agreement with 
each of the three municipalities we operate within to participate in the Canada-Wide 
Early Learning and Child Care System (CWELCC) 

A main focus of the CWELCC plan is to reduce child care fees for families with children 
under the age of six (as well as children who turn six years before June 30th).  This 
coming October, families with eligible children in our centre-based and home child care 
programs, will see a fee reduction of up to 25% (to a minimum of $12/day), retroactive 
to April 1, 2022.  Subsidized families will receive the same discount on the parent 
portion of their fees.  

As we move forward, we will continue to communicate further details with you as they 
become available.  Please be sure that your email on file is up-to-date with your Centre 
Supervisor or Home Child Care Coordinator.  We also encourage you to visit our website 
(Canada-Wide Early Learning & Child Care Plan - Family Day) for regular updates.  

Thank you for your patience as we work through the required processes. If you have 
any questions, please reach out to your Centre Supervisor or Home Child Care 
Coordinator. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Sharifzadeh 
Director, Program 

https://familydaycare.com/canada-wide-early-learning-child-care-plan/

